
Equipment Handover Ceremony at Rundu Vocational Training Center, Kavango East Region 

（2 October 2025） 

 

On 2 October 2025, Mr. Noriaki Sadamoto, Deputy Head of Mission of the Japanese Embassy, attended 

the equipment handover ceremony for industrial human resource development training at the Rundu 

Vocational Training Center (VTC) in Kavango East Region. With the handover of training equipment and 

manuals, the Rundu VTC will now be able to offer Employability Improvement Training (EIP) to vocational 

trainees. In the same week, JICA collaborated with the Namibia University of Science and Technology 

(NUST) to provide the same training equipment to the Eenhana VTC in Ohangwena Region and the Okakarara 

VTC in Otjozondjupa Region. 

Since 2018, the Government of Japan has been implementing the "Industrial Human Resource Development 

Project" in cooperation with the NUST through JICA. The Industrial Human Resource Development Project 

aims to equip students with skills that can make them immediately effective in the workforce, thereby 

enhancing employability and productivity in the workplace.  

 

  

  


